
 

 
 

 
ASCA FAMILY PHOTO DAY 

 

Join us in our annual fall fundraiser for ASCA. 

This is a great opportunity to have your family photographed professionally 

outdoors in a beautiful park setting while supporting the school.  
 

Élan Photography will be taking photographs of your family (or group)             

at Lisle Community Park 

 

Saturday, October 5th from 9:00 am – 12:40 pm 

(every 20 minutes) 
 

Élan’s sitting fee ($30) will be donated directly to ASCA. 

Élan Photography will also donate 

10% of all photography orders back to ASCA. 
 

Be sure to sign up soon - these spots go quickly!! 
 

Anyone (alumni, neighbors, friends, family) are welcome to sign-up and attend. 
 

Please see the pricing sheet for more details 
 

  


